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DRAFT 

 
 
Club lounge of The Stafford 
 
Call to order by Rick Eilers at 7pm. 
 
Members present: Rick Eilers, Jaliene Hollabaugh, Gail Parrick, Jay Betts and Lee Wicklund 
 
 
Treasurer’s report tabled until next meeting 
 
Minutes of last meeting 6/14/12 approved. 
 
Gail Parrick update on LONAC.  

No LONAC meeting in August. LOCAL has held several informational meetings in the last 
two months. 
 

Jaliene Hollabaugh update from the Grant committee. 
These where the possible ideas for this years grant application: 
Doggy boxes- to be placed around Palisades where residents walk their dogs. Signs to be used by 
the PNA to advertise meetings, picnics and other events. NEP- more natural gas shut-off wrenches. 
 
 
 
Rick on several agenda items. 
 Website calendar: This will be addressed in the coming months as we finish the picnic and 
Ask the Candidate event. 
 
 Logo update- Project completed. 
 

Greentree pool sign: This project is complete with fliers in the box for residents to take. The 
cost was $49 for the sign, $13 for the flier box and $18 for printing 120 fliers. Total cost was 
$80.  
 
October general meeting: Do we want any guest speakers? Rick will contact Friends of 
Tryon Creek to talk about a backyard habitat program and the American Lung Association 
to talk about educating the community about Radon. The Lakeridge rotunda was the 
recommended location for this meeting. 
 
PNA picnic and fundraiser- scheduled for September 9th from 2-5pm at Lakeridge HS. The 
picnic area has been reserved and a $80 fee paid for custodial support and bathrooms. The 
NEP committee will handle the fire department, police and a backpack demonstration table. 
The Executive team and volunteers will handle area maps, email sign-up, money collections 



and signage. Advertising will be through Hello LO, PNA signs, The Oregonian, LO Review, 
website, email blast, Thriftway and a mailed out postcard. Other volunteers will be needed 
for food related duties. We will be charging $5.00 for hot dogs, chips, fruit and a drink. 

 
 
Gail Parrick and Lee Wicklund on “Ask the Candidate.” 

LO candidates declare from 8/8 to 8/25. Three candidates have filed their petitions as of 
August 13th and a letter has been written to invite these candidates. The PNA will host the 
event at Lakeridge HS on September 27, 2012 at 7pm. Each week as additional candidates 
file their petitions, letters will be prepared to invite them to the “Ask the Candidate” event. 
 

 
 
No new business 
 
Adjournment: 8:30pm. 
 
 
Notes submitted by Rick Eilers 
 
 


